
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

April 21, 2023 

Filed via Web Portal 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re: Docket UE-220971, Puget Sound Energy’s 2023 Distributed Solar and 
Storage Request for Proposals – Proposal Summary Report 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

On March 22, 2023, Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) received proposals in response to the 
2023 Distributed Solar and Storage Request for Proposals (“2023 DSS RFP”), a voluntary 
request for proposals that was filed informationally with the Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission (“Commission”) in this docket on December 22, 2022.1 Consistent 
with the requirements of WAC 480-107-035(5), PSE respectfully submits this informational 
filing to notify the Commission and interested parties that PSE has “post[ed] on its public 
website a summary of each bid” that PSE received in response to the 2023 DSS RFP.  

Information regarding the 2023 DSS RFP and any updates to anticipated timelines will be 
posted on PSE’s RFP web page (www.pse.com/rfp). If you have any questions about this filing, 
please contact Kimo Spector, DER Commercial Acquisition Manager, at kimo.spector@pse.com 
or (425) 283-9950. If you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2142. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 
Jon Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
(425) 456-2142 / Jon.Piliaris@pse.com

cc:  Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel 
Sheree Strom Carson, Perkins Coie 

Attachment: 2023 DSS RFP:  Proposal Summary 

1 The 2023 DSS RFP is a “targeted” and “voluntary” request for proposals, as defined in Washington Administrative 
Code (“WAC”) 480-107-109(3). 
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